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From: Pellitt, Stephanie 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: JKAS061312BS 
Received: 6/13/2012 11:53:58 AM 
Message: 
I am writing to express my concerns for the PUCO ruling regarding AEP rates. I am a tax payer, an electric 
customer, and an employee. I fully support competition, however, only if it is fair. AEP has been asked to not 
enter into competition for many years because our rates were lower than market. AEP complied because that 
was best for the customers. Now, however, our rates our higher than market because of recent economic 
conditions. It seems reasonable that a plan be put in place that allows transition to competition o"h a timeframe 
that takes into consideration the years AEP was asked to put this on hold. I appreciate your cooperation and 
support. 

Thank You, 
Stacey Stoffer 

imary Home: 13600 State Route 56, Mount Sterling, OH 43143 
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614-309-2665 
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